
 

Develop knowledge 

Promote abilities 

Expressive play 

Improve skills 

 

Do you require a Reception 
place for your child in 

September 2021? 
 

We have places available. 

Please apply using the following link  

 Apply for a primary school place 
| Kirklees Council 

before 15.01.2024  

 

For more information on our school 
and Foundation Unit, please visit 

our website – 
www.heatonavenue.co.uk 

WE HAVE PLACES FOR 
RECEPTION FOR SEPTEMBER 

2024 

Encourage independence 

Exciting environment 


